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20th October 2023 

Newsletter 
Data Collection and Parental Consent Forms 
Thank you to everybody who has already handed in their forms. There are still a few forms 
outstanding. Please be aware that after the half term, we will not be able to share photos of any 
children who we've not received consent forms for. These need to be filled out every year. Please do 
not miss out on the opportunity to see your children's achievements and return the form to school 
as soon as possible. 
 
Toys in School 
Please could we ask that you do not send your children to school with toys as these prove to be a 
distraction in class and cause problems on the playground, thank you. 
 
Vouchers 
For those people who are eligible for the income-related free school meals, the vouchers for Half 
Term will be dispatched to your email address at some point today. 
 
Year 6 Children 
We are at the time of year when Year 6 children need to be applying for High School. The application 
process has opened and will close on 31st October 2023. To apply for High School please visit 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools. Our school can be found by searching ’Ashton, The Roebuck’ or ‘The 
Roebuck School’.  
 
Wonderful Wednesday 
We will be holding more ‘Wonderful Wednesday’ sessions where parents are invited to come into 
class and take part in an activity with their children. Please see below for dates to come along and 
see your children at work! 
Birch Class – 1st November 2023 at 2:30pm 
Rowan Class – 8th November 2023 
Hazel Class – 15th November 2023 
Willow Class – 22nd November 2023 
Maple Class – 29th November 2023 
Sycamore Class – 6th December 2023 
Beech Class – 13th December 2023 
 
Reception Movie Night 
A reminder that Reception children are invited to a movie night on 13th November. Children should 
bring their pyjamas and teddies to school, and be picked up at 5pm. 
 
Half Term 
A reminder that we finish today for the Half Term Break and return to school on Monday 30th 
October. 
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